
December 19th, 2024

Dear Past Winter Weekend Getaway Attendee,

As I mentioned at the Fondue Party last Saturday, I would like to offer you first choice
again for booking a room for the Winter Weekend Getaway 2025, scheduled for
February 21st - February 23rd, at beautiful Elk Mountain, PA.

Based on last year's experience, the rooms will fill-up fast, especially with the Winter
season approaching. Our hope is to again have a “Full House” and a great turn-out for
the Raclette Dinner on Saturday night!

If you are thinking of attending again, we urge you to submit your reservation fee of
$250.00 per room as soon as possible. You may send a check made out to “NHS” and
mail it to Dolf Herger, 142 Commonwealth Dr. Newtown, PA 18940, or send your money
via PayPal addressed to secretary@myswissclub.org. Please remember, it is
first-come-first served!

We would appreciate it if you could also let us know how many attendees will be in your
party, so we can start with the assignments of the rooms.

Feel free to contact me at President@myswissclub.org if you have any questions .
Please note that all pre-trip communications will be via e-mail only in order to keep
things simple. Check your inbox and spam folder periodically so you won’t miss
anything.

I’m looking forward to a great turnout and as always, keep your fingers crossed for good
weather!

All the best,

Daniela Kovalcik, President NHS
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